CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING AND NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF SEDALIA WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of Sedalia Water and Sanitation District originally scheduled for Monday, February 16, 2015 at the hour of 7:00 p.m. at West Douglas Fire Protection District Fire Station, 4037 W. Platte Avenue, Sedalia, CO 80135 is hereby cancelled due to inclement weather.  
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that a special meeting of the Board of Directors of Sedalia Water and Sanitation District will be held on Monday, February 23, 2015 at the hour of 7:00 p.m. at West Douglas Fire Protection District Fire Station, 4037 W. Platte Avenue, Sedalia, CO 80135 to discuss the following Agenda items and any other business to come before the meeting:

· Consider approval of Minutes of December 8, 2014 meeting and Minutes of January 19, 2015 meeting.

· Discuss Dominion Water Application process.

· Discuss statutory requirement re: election of officers.

· Ready Mixed Concrete request for Will Serve letter, including attorney’s letter to Ready Mixed Concrete. 

· Discussion regarding Rules and Regulations - Rates for Contractors, Tap Fee Process, and Multiple Users.
· Discussion regarding opinion of Colorado Supreme Court in Case No. 14SA12. 

· Tank–Update. 

· CDPHE- Update on meeting with State and County.

· Future Funding Options.

· Douglas County Sanitary Study.

· December meter reading update.

· Update on transducer and flushing hydrant installations.

· Update on State visit to Sedalia on 2/11/15. 

· Leroy Cruz- Rural Water. 

The meeting is open to the public.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

SEDALIA WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT, 

a quasi-municipal corporation and political subdivision 

of the State of Colorado

/s/ James A. Price

President

Posted at three public places within the District and at the office of the Douglas County Clerk and Recorder.
